

CITY OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL 310 CITY HALL 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

EMAIL: legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us PHONE: (651) 266-8585 FAX: (651) 266-8574

May 20, 2015

Shirley & Jeremiah Wyttenback 1053 Beech Street Saint Paul MN 55106

VIA US MAIL

Re: Appeal for Property at <u>1053 Bech Street</u>

Dear Ms. & Mr. Wyttenback:

This is to confirm that on May 19, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant your appeal as you have indicated that the car parts and debris have been taken care of.

As to the parking surface issue, you might get another order and you may appeal it at that time if you wish to do so. We may need to talk about erosion issues and you may need to submit a site plan.

This matter will be on the City Council Public Hearing Agenda for Wednesday, June 3, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563.

Sincerely,

Mai Vang Legislative Hearing Coordinator

cc: Paula Seeley Lisa Martin